
 

This Week in Primary Care

Each week we send you articles that showcase how access to primary care
makes people healthier, saves money, and can be the cornerstone of a
healthcare system that puts people over profit.

In the wake of the holidays, today's is a short newsletter. Happy New Year!

Shortage of Primary Care Physicians in Massachusetts is a
Major Health Crisis.

Upcoming Teach-In/Learn-In with former US Surgeon General,
Dr. Jerome Adams!

Your gift to PC4AA will still be matched!

Was this newsletter forwarded to you? Do you believe in access to primary
care for all Americans? Click here to join our mailing list!

Shortage of primary care physicians "a
major public health crisis"
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Read the Article

Dr. Jerome Adams To Speak at PC4AA
​Teach-In/Learn-In on January 9th

https://www.boston.com/news/health/2023/11/16/mass-general-brigham-primary-care-patients-limited-capacity/


Register Now

Invite a Friend to Join the Movement!

Primary Care for All Americans is leading the movement to bring affordable,
accessible primary care to every American, in every neighborhood and
community. Please invite a friend or colleague!

Invite Someone

Your Donation Will Be Matched!

We know you are being asked to donate to a lot of causes this time of year.
But if you believe that everyone should have affordable access to a primary
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care provider, now is a great time to donate to PC4AA. A generous donor has
offered to match all donations of $500-$1,000 up to $10,000! But no donation
is too small! Your gift of any amount will help us spread the movement for
primary care to every American community!

Donate

Watch the first PC4AA Teach-In/Learn-In!

On December 5th Dr. Lynn Blanchette
addressed our inaugural Teach-In/Learn-In,
sharing the inspiring story of how affordable,
accessible primary care has transformed
Scituate, RI. 

Watch the video here!

 

If this newsletter was forwarded to you and you believe in access to primary
care for all Americans, please join our mailing list!

Join Us!
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